Dear Members,
We’re writing to share an important update coming from Lone Wolf. Starting on June 30, 2020, the zipForm Plus/zipTMS member benefit will be renamed Lone Wolf Transactions (zipForm Edition). This change will not affect the product’s functionality in any way; they are brand changes only. 
What this means for you, our members.
Beginning June 30th, you will see the new product name, Lone Wolf Transactions (zipForm Edition), in many places in your user experience, including online marketing, training, and support materials. Shortly thereafter, you will also see the new name upon logging into the solution. 
Again, this is a simple brand name update and will not affect the functionality of your transaction management solution. 
Thank you,
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